
	

	

Kindergarten Gradual Entry 2020-2021 
 
 
Thank you for your patience and flexibility, as we understand how challenging September start up can 
be, especially in these unprecedented times. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the 
school office. 
 
 
Tuesday, Sept 8th and Wednesday, September 9th  
Parents will be contacted by one of the Kindergarten teachers with information on which Kinderfair 
session your child will be attending, and what day your interview will be on. During the Kinderfair 
session, students will have a chance to meet the Kindergarten teachers, see the classrooms and engage 
in some small group activities. (During this time, parents may leave, or can stay on the school grounds 
while maintaining their distance)  
 
Thursday, Sept 10th 
Kinderfair Group 1 will attend from 1:00-2:00.  
*Please meet at the north side of the school on the cement pad by the primary playground while 
maintaining social distancing 
 
Friday, September 11th  
Kinderfair Group 2 will attend from 9:00-10:00.  
Kinderfair Group 3 will attend from 10:30-11:30.  
*Please meet at the north side of the school on the cement pad by the primary playground while 
maintaining social distancing 
 
Parents will be contacted on Friday afternoon with their conference and mini-session times for next 
week 
 
Monday September 14th, Tuesday September 15th, Wednesday September 16th 
1-on-1 conferences. You and your child will meet with one of the Kindergarten teachers for a classroom 
orientation and paperwork. PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN PEN. This conference will last approximately 40 
minutes and will give us a chance to better get to know your child, and provide you with a chance to ask 
any questions you may have.  
 
 
When you come for your conference, please bring 
 
          - $40.00 for school supplies (we provide supplies, rather than having parents purchase them individually) * 
          - your child’s “inside” shoes (NO LACES PLEASE) 
          - a change of clothes in a labeled Ziplock/plastic bag that can stay at the school 
          - a pen to use to complete your paperwork  
 
            * Cash is preferred  
 



	

	

Thursday September 17th 8:30-10:45 0R 12:00-2:15 
Students will attend either the morning or the afternoon mini-session with their tentative teacher. 
Please send along a water bottle and snack.  
 
 
Friday September 18th 8:30-10:45 0R 12:00-2:15 
Students will attend the opposite time that they attended the previous day (Ex. If your child attended 
the morning mini-session on Thursday, today they will attend the afternoon mini-session).  
Please send along a water bottle and snack.  
 
 
Monday September 21st Session from 8:25-11:45  
All students will attend for a mini-session with their tentatively set teacher and classmates. Please send 
along a water bottle and snack. 
 
 
Tuesday September 22nd Session from 8:25-1:00  
All students will attend for a mini-session with their tentatively set teacher and classmates. A snack and 
a lunch will be required.   
 
 
Wednesday September 23rd Full Day  
Students start full-time in their set classes (8:25-2:20)  
 
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
The Robertson Kindergarten Team 
(Mrs. Fast, Mrs. Arnold, Ms. Winter, Mrs. Deacon) 

 


